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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

To: wsprague@pcandf.com
Cc: Dennis Dettloff; Ed.C.Ralston@p66.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject:  Fuel Leak Case RO219 - 76 Station - 449 Hegenberger,  Oakland

Dear Mr. Sprague, 
 
Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) staff has reviewed the case file including the Workplan for Monitoring Well 
Installation dated November 21, 2013 and the figure showing proposed boring locations submitted to ACEH by email 
dated January 3, 2014.  Both documents were prepared by Antea Group (Antea) for the subject site on your behalf.  
ACEH is in general agreement with the proposed boring locations, designated as MW-18, MW-19, SB-11 and SB-12, for 
the collection of grab groundwater samples for plume delineation.  ACEH requests that you address the following 
technical comment, submit the requested document, and upon ACEH approval, perform the proposed work, and send us 
the technical reports requested below. 
 

TECHNICAL COMMENTS 

ACEH requests the location for SB-11 be relocated to a position farther down gradient to the southwest along a line 
determined by the existing MW-14 and the proposed SB-11 location depicted on the January 3, 2014 figure in order to 
delineate the leading edge of the contaminant plume in this area.  Please submit a revised figure for ACEH review.   
 
TECHNICAL REPORT REQUEST 

Please upload technical reports to the ACEH ftp site (Attention: Keith Nowell), and to the State Water Resources Control 
Board’s Geotracker website, in accordance with the following specified file naming convention and schedule: 
 
 February 21, 2014– Draft figure depicting proposed boring locations; 

 May 9, 2014– Groundwater Investigation Report (file name: RO0000219_SWI_R_yyyy-mm-dd) 

 
Thank you for your cooperation.  ACEH looks forward to working with you and your consultants to advance the case 
toward closure. Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-
6764 or send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org. 

 

Respectfully, 

Keith Nowell 
 

 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


